From: Evelin

Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2021 11:23 AM

To: dhamilton <dhamilton@markham.ca>; Frank Scarpitti <mayorscarpitti@markham.ca>; Deputy

Mayor Jack Heath Markham <jheath@markham.ca>; jjones <jjones@markham.ca>; joeli@markham.ca>; Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca>; Emmerson, Wayne

<Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca>; Bryan <bfrois@markham.ca>

Subject: Highway 413 and the Bradford Bypass

Hello Members of York Region Council,

We are urging you to make the responsible and right decision to move a motion to oppose Highway 413 and the Bradford Bypass.

Vote to support a full Federal Environmental Assessment for both highways!

No work should begin until we know all the facts about their environmental impact.

The province should not be spending \$6 billion of taxpayers' money without consultation and rigorous studies.

Sincerely,

The Ellison Family

Thornhill Residents